
At the December 5, 2017 Special Assembly Meeting, the
Assembly made the following motion in order for discussion
of the RFP to occur in public:

I MOVE, with respect to the Sitka Community Hospital draft
Request for Proposal being discussed at this meeting, to
waive any privilege not to discuss the matter in public or
disclose the draft Request for Proposal to the public.*

*Note - this motion aiiows for the draft Request for Proposai to be
discussed in pubiic.

Additions to the December 5, 2017 Assembly packet on
December 6, 2017:

• Memorandum from Municipal Attorney Brian Hanson to the
Assembly dated December 1, 2017 with subject line:
"Request for Proposal re: Sitka Community Hospital"

• Request for Proposal by City and Borough of Sitka, Alaska
for Purchase, Lease, Partnership, Management or Affiliation
of/with Sitka Community Hospital






















